

March 13, 2015

Chris Tanner Regional Planning Coordinator ILEAS 1701 E. Main Street Urbana, Illinois 61802

Dear Chris:

I wish to extended my sincere thanks for your participation in yesterdays Elected Officials Workshop. While I realize the time allotted wasn't great all that attended appreciated the information and most stated they had questions to ask of the appropriate people to see if they were part of the organizations that presented. Again thanks for taking the time out of your busy schedule to make the Workshop a success.

Sincerely.

Daniel T Smith

Regional Coordinator

MAR 1 6 2015,



STEED TO THE PROPERTY OF THE P

e de la completa del completa de la completa del completa de la completa del la completa de la completa del la completa de la completa del la complet

MAR 1 6 2015

stiffe rest 2 consult

The state of the second second